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Notes from the Principal, Ms. Dupuy …

As we hop into April, I want to remind you of the importance of laughter in our lives. April 1st, known as April
Fool's Day, presents a perfect opportunity for some harmless fun and laughter with your children. Try to
embrace the spirit of silliness and surprise, whether it's sharing a joke, planning a playful prank, or simply
enjoying a good giggle together. Let's keep our school community happy and cheerful.

In case you missed the notice from central office I wanted to share it with you all again:

Due to the Total Solar Eclipse on April 8, 2024, RSU 3 schools will dismiss early beginning at 1:00 pm from
the Mt. View Complex. The basis for this decision is out of an abundance of caution due to the fact that the
timing of the eclipse is when the majority of our students would be on buses/vans. Secondly, we are hopeful
that an early dismissal will allow families to experience this event together in a way that is meaningful to
them, as the next predicted total eclipse is not until August of 2044. If you have questions, please feel free to
contact your child's principal.

Our “Bikes for Books” incentive, sponsored by our local Masons, will continue through April Break.
Remember, students can earn slips by reading, and these slips could lead to winning some fantastic prizes
like a new bike, helmet and snazzy t-shirt.

Happy April!!

Reminders this week include:

● With this Spring weather comes mud! Sometimes our students' get a little wet. You may want to
consider sending a dry set of clothes for students to keep at school or in their backpacks so they can
change into something dry.

● Daily dismissal time will begin with parent pick ups at 3:00, followed by bus dismissals beginning at
approximately 3:15. Parents are asked to pull up to the entrance and your child will be brought out to
meet your car. During drop off and pick up, if you plan to walk your child to the door, please park in
the parking lot across the street so as not to interrupt the flow of traffic. Thank you!

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your child or
your family. Have a great week!

(email: jdupuy@rsu3.org school phone: 722-3636 cell: 249-1061)

Notes from the Office:

Check out our Hannaford Helps Flyer below to help our
school raise money!!

Important Upcoming Dates…..

4/5 - Spring Family Dance

4/8 - Early Release 1:00 PM

4/8 - School Board Meeting at MVHS 6:30

4/12 - Early Release for Students

4/15 - 4/19 April Break



Check out what’s happening at Morse School … Week Of: 3/25

K This week was a big week for talking about learning goals. In reading, we worked on
reading and writing -an words. Thank you to families who were able to practice
spelling words at home. We also started a mini-unit on vowel sounds. Ask your child
if they know all five vowels and sounds. In math, we took addition strategies and
transferred them to subtraction problems. We also had fun doing hands-on
playdough subtraction!



1/2 P March was a month of fun and accomplishments! Congratulations to Owen
McCormick and Oscar Grant for being the first students to complete their number
writing challenge. Second graders are writing to 1,000 and first graders are writing to
200. Each child that completes the challenge before the end of the year will receive a
certificate and a prize. Ask your child how their number writing challenge is going.
We also enjoyed many guest readers for Read Across America month and had a lot
of fun judging our leprechaun projects. We had a lot of creative and engineering
minds behind them!



3/4 M Another week of learning is complete! My young learners are working hard on using
positive behaviors inside and outside of the classroom! We are also using new
engagement strategies for math and even for morning meeting! I look forward to a
great week of new learning!

3/4 R Two of our book clubs finished their first books this week! We’re looking forward to
starting new books! I’ve enjoyed listening to their discussions. Many students are
excited about participating in Bikes for Books. They’ve been participating in extra
reading any chance they get! Students are also continuing weekly word work. In
math, third grade finished their unit on multiplication, and fourth grade finished their
unit on division.

5 5th grade started working on an astronomy project this week. Everyone chose a
planet to focus on and we began creating a scale solar system model. We will be
able to compare the size of each planet, relative to the size of earth, when we are
finished. We also had our March Bookshare presentations and continued division
practice in math. We are going to focus on poetry for April’s Bookshare.

Agriculture Did you know Maine is the number one grower and harvester of seaweed in the
entire United States?! This past week, we explored where seaweed grows and how
we can use it. Some classes also harvested Lion’s Mane mushrooms we have
growing in classroom kits, as well as started lettuce seeds for our hydroponic grow
tower.




















